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The secret to a rich life is to have more beginnings than endings. Dave Weinbaum

Windsor Regional Hospital Welcomes New Board of Directors

The first meeting of the 2012/2013 Windsor Regional Hospital Board of Directors took place last week.
We are pleased to welcome new members to the Board who include Arvind Arya, Lisa Landry,

Dr. Maureen Muldoon, Anthony Paniccia, Pam Skillings, Dan Wilson and John Leontowicz.

Dr. Shobhana Patel was also appointed to the Board by the Medical Advisory Committee. The new
Chairperson is Gay Wrye and the Vice Chair is Bob Renaud.

You Will Not Want to Miss This!

All staff and volunteers are invited to hear inspirational speaker Ridley Barron. Mr. Barron will present a
powerful story of the results of a medical error. It is something everyone should hear. Sessions will be held
on November 15th from 11 to 12:30 pm in the Tayfour Rehab Room video-conferenced to the Met Campus
Auditorium and from 3 pm to 4:30 pm in the Met Campus Auditorium video-conferenced to the Tayfour
Rehab Room. It will also be held on November 16th from 7 to 8:30 a.m. in the Met Campus Auditorium
video-conferenced to the Tayfour Rehab Room. Call the new WRH RSVP line to confirm attendance—ext.
5RSVP (57787).

Positive Parenting Programs (Triple P)

Windsor Regional Hospital hosts the Triple P Program. A new fall program of classes are available. To find
out more about free parenting classes, visit www.triplepwindsor-essex.ca or call 257-5215 ext. 74033.

3" Annual 5K Walk/Run in Memory of Dr. Michael Lai

Registration is now open for the 3 annual 5K walk/run in memory of Dr. Michael Lai taking place on
Saturday, September 29, 2012. The walk/run begins at the May Wah Inn restaurant located at 1689
University Ave. W. The cost to participate is $25 (or $25 in pledges) and includes the walk/run, t-shirt and a
Chinese lunch hosted by Jacqueline Lai. For more information visit www.wrh.on.ca/drlaiwalkathon.

Pints for Prostate

Join the Men’s Prostate group for a fun-filled evening at the newly re-opened Walkerville Brewery (525
Argyle Road). The event takes place Friday, September 21st at 7pm. Tickets are $25 and available at the
Cancer Centre Foundation office. For more information visit www.inyourjeans.ca.

Steak Dinner Supports In Honour of the Ones We Love

Join “In Honour of the Ones We Love” on September 25th at the Riverside Sportsmen’s Club (10835
Riverside Dr. East) for a Steak Dinner. Tickets are $20. Call Kathy Vincent for tickets at 946-0189. Proceeds
support a number of WRH initiatives.

Did you know?
The WRH Emergency Department had a 67,909 visits last year.
The Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.
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